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Are you a parent with an experience of 
having an eating disorder?  

 

 
 

We are looking for individuals with experiences of being parents with 
eating disorders to take part in an exciting new study. 

 
 
The aim of this research is to improve our understanding of peoples’ 

experiences of being a parent with an eating disorder, whilst 
accessing mental health services. Through engaging in either an 

interview or questionnaire, the study hopes to gain greater 
understanding of parents’ experiences of current mental health 

support for eating disorders. We hope that this will inform future 
parenting support in mental health services. 

 
 
If you would like to find out more about how you can take part in this 
study, please use the following link for further information about the 
study and to complete the questionnaire about your experiences as a 

parent with an eating disorder.  
https://surreyfahs.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cO9lJw2t7YeX4kR 

 
Alternatively, you can contact me by email via  

h.hodgson-king@surrey.ac.uk to ask further questions or to find out 
more about taking part in an interview about your experiences.   

 
Thank you for your time. 

Hope Hodgson-King 
Principal Researcher 
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